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NOTICE TO INDUSTRY

From: Director of Racing

Date: May 21, 2013

Re: Equine Herpes Virus 1

In light of recently confirmed cases of EHV-1 in Ontario and Quebec and the frequent movement
of hoses between Ontario, Quebec and the Maritime provinces, for the protection of our horses
the following restrictions have been put in place:

Effective immediately any horse that was stabled at the Campbellville training
center or at a private stable known as Les Cedres which is located near the town of
Les Cedres, Québec, approximately 25 km from the Ontario-Québec border, off the
Autoroute 20 after April 29, 2013 is barred from entering the grounds of any
racetrack under the jurisdiction of the MPHRC and no entries for horses stabled at
these locations will be accepted until further notice.
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Dr, Paul Hogan
Director of Racing



